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N O T I C E

MEETING OF CONSULTATION OF MINISTERS OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS



The Secretariat of the Twenty-ninth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs, convened under Permanent Council resolution CP/RES. 1079 (2111/17), “Convocation of a Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs to Consider the Situation in the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela,” presents its compliments to all delegations of the permanent observer states and has the honor to advise that, by note of June 14, 2017 (RC.29/doc.12/17), the Chair of that Meeting has reconvened it for Monday, June 19, at 2:00 p.m., in Cancun, Mexico.

In preparation for the meeting on June 19, 2017, the Secretariat kindly requests the permanent observer states to notify it, by diplomatic note, of any changes to the list of delegates that were accredited for the Meeting of Consultation that began on May 31, 2017, in Washington, D.C. 

This information is needed urgently in order to prepare an accurate list of participants in the meeting. The Secretariat kindly requests that this information be sent to the Permanent Council Secretariat, to the attention of Ms. Soledad Salas [ssalas@oas.org, fax (202) 458-3929].  The delegations of the permanent observer states are kindly requested to bear in mind that, given the nature of the Meeting and space limitations, only one member of each observer state’s delegation may attend. 
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